Letter from Cristina Zamorano:
Dear all,
As chair of the YAN during last four years, I feel it is a good moment of change to make way to other young acousticians with the common interest in making the YAN community growing.
From now on Mathieu Gaborit will be in the chairman position of the YAN Board. With him and the whole team, the YAN will continue working actively in order to collect the best information for you, and increase the network of students and professionals dedicated to acoustics.
I would like to thank the EAA, the YAN members, and everyone with whom I have worked and collaborated throughout this period, for the good experiences, contacts and good friends that I take with me in the world of acoustics.
I'm sure we cross paths in future.
Cristina Zamorano
Greetings to all EAA members,
Cristina Zamorano